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  PRESS RELEASE
Ref: Government approved today the GD regulating the deposit-return system 







         
       Bucharest, 5th October 2021
The Executive has approved today, at the proposal of the Ministry of Environment, Water and Forests, the Government Decision regulating the deposit-return system for primary non-refillable packaging (RGR). 
This system involves a 50 bani (~10 eurocents) deposit for any beverage packaging purchased, which will be recovered as soon as the post consumption packs are returned to any shop in Romania. The scheme will also be compulsory for all shops, from small shops to supermarkets. 
The provisions of this GD are applicable to non-refillable primary packaging made of glass, plastic or metal, with volumes between 0.1 l and 3 l inclusive, used to place on the national market beer, beer mixes, mixes of alcoholic beverages, cider, other fermented beverages, juices, nectars, soft drinks, mineral waters and drinking waters of any kind, wines and spirits.
"The adoption of today's GD is a natural step, given the long and consistent public consultation process we have had with all market players: retailers, producers, buyers. Their contribution is decisive in the construction and operationalization of the DRS. DRS is already operating in more than 10 European countries, with results reaching the collection and recycling of around 90% of the recyclable waste put on the market. The implementation of the DRS in Romania is an essential contribution to achieving the ambitious recycling and collection targets we have set ourselves by adopting the EGOs on the waste regime in August this year," said Minister for the Environment, Water and Forests, Barna Tánczos. 
Under DRS, the packaging returned to stores will then be sent to regional centers and then to recyclers. The entire infrastructure for taking back waste from shops will be organized through a single system operator, as in countries where the system already operates. 
This operator will be a non-profit entity that will include producers or their representatives, retailers and the Romanian state represented by the central authority for environmental protection with a 20% share.  
The Government Decision stipulates that after the selection of the national system operator, the entire infrastructure will be completed in October next year (2022). 
Directorate for Communication, Transparency and IT [image: image1.png]



 Bd. Libertății, nr.12, Sector 5, Bucharest
 Tel: +4 021 408 9605
  e-mail: comunicare@mmediu.ro
 website: www.mmediu.ro 
2
Bd. Libertății, nr.12, Sector 5, Bucharest
 Tel: +4 021 408 9605
  e-mail: comunicare@mmediu.ro
 website: www.mmediu.ro 

[image: image2.png]